From: Webmaster <Webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Thursday, March 26, 2020 2:16 PM
To: registrar <registrar@oeb.ca>

Subject: Letter of Comment —_

. Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2020-03-26

-- Case Number --
EB-2019-0159

-- Name --
Colin and Heather Young

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --
We live metres from the proposed fracked gas pipeline. It will destroy protected wetlands that have
been set aside by the Hamilton Conservation Authority. It is a significant area. When we saw the stakes
in the ground yesterday, running through our neighbour's sideyards, through our cherished forests and
wetlands, we were sick to our stomachs. This can not be allowed.

We are supposed to be protecting the environment for future generations, moving away from fossil
fuels, not ruining our precious world. Further, we live in an area of shallow soil and much rock.
To dig a trench would require blasting this rock.
People live right beside this easement!
This is not acceptable!
What will happen to the wildlife? They will disappear.
We are disgusted that such a project would even be considered.
We care about our beautiful natural environment, not about supplying New York with fracked gas.

-- Attachment --
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